
Dear parents and carers, 

Another week has flown by with the children engaging 
enthusiastically in their ongoing learning while the 
teachers continue to be incredibly proud of them all 
with their amazing levels of energy and positivity. Last 
week we held our ‘Wonderful Wildtribe Week’ explor-
ing a variety of aspects of outdoor learning as well as 
getting started on our new awards system.  This was an 
amazing week with many community activities being 
carried out across the school (ranging from baking bis-
cuits for the local residents, creating bug hotels and 
litter picking) which ended with an exciting beach day. 
You can see some pictures of what the children got up 
to on page 3. This week the children have been stuck 
into their new topics and we will be sharing more news 
about these soon. 

It does feel like Autumn is starting to creep in with 
some chilly mornings recently, but fingers crossed for a 
sunny weekend for us all to enjoy... 

With very best wishes,                                                         
Caroline Jarrett 

 



 



 



 





 




